
 

Let Us Help You! 

 

 

 The Mimitaro Support Team will be sent to Hikone to help foreign residents and others whose 

lives have been affected by COVID-19. 

  The Team will offer the following support. Feel free to take advantage of these services! 

 

 Listen to everyday concerns and problems  

 Give out information resources related to the coronavirus, assistance programs, and 

more, in different languages 

 Help residents fill out the application for the Special Cash Payment (100,000 yen) 

 

1. Date and Time 

 Tuesday, July 14, 2020, from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.  

 

2. Place 

 Maibara city hall   (3-3 Shimotara, Maibara, Shiga)  

 

3. Available Languages 

English, Portuguese, Chinese, Tagalog, Indonesian*, Vietnamese* 

*Available by telephone from the Shiga Foreign Resident Information Center 

  

 

4．Contact Information 

 Shiga Foreign Resident Information Center 

TEL ：  077-523-5646  

FAX ：  077-510-0601 

    E-mail： mimitaro@s-i-a.or.jp 

 

5. Responsible Organizations 

Shiga Prefectural Government, Shiga Intercultural Association for Globalization 
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